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Greetings,

I am writing to advocate for the proposed  increase of water to the Stanislaus, Tuolumne and
Merced Rivers from February to June to benefit the water quality and provide sufficient water
for salmon and steelhead to survive.  

The proposed requirement that 40% of the flow be maintained for wildlife and fish still leaves
60% for agriculture, industry and other uses. We are in a symbiotic relationship and must
work to preserve a habitat that nurtures the creatures we share the earth with.

Thank you for this proposal.

Marian Elaine Emmons
17141 Table Mountain Road
Jamestown, CA 95327
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